
From: Victoria Clark <Victoriatheclerk@clerk.com>  
Sent: 22 December 2020 12:20 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Wyberton response to B/20/0459 - 0467 - 0472 - 0487 - 0449 

 
Dear Planning Team, 
  
Those members of Wyberton Parish Council that did not declare an interest in the following 
planning applications have no comments of objections. 

 

B/20/0459 

  

B/20/0467 

  

B/20/0472 

  

B/20/0487 

  

B/20/0449 

  

Regards 

Victoria 

 

Mrs Victoria Clark 

07770 927309 

 

Clerk/RFO to 

Carrington with New Bolingbroke Parish Council 

Fishtoft Parish Council 

& Consultant Clerk/RFO to 

Wyberton Parish Council 

 


